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Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

Your child will be entering seventh grade in September. The State of 
Massachusetts requires all students to have the following immunizations and an 
updated physical exam for entrance into seventh grade. Some students may 
have had their 11/12-year-old physicals exams during their 6th grade year so feel 
free to send those along now so your child will be all set for 7th grade in the fall.  

Hepatitis B                      3 doses 

Dtap/DTP                        Tdap booster 

Polio                                 4 doses 

MMR                                 2 doses 

Varicella                           2 doses 

Meningococcal                 1 dose  

The TDAP and Meningococcal vaccines are typically given around ages 11-12.  

Medical documentation of these immunizations is required to start seventh grade 
and must be received before August 25th. Please contact your child’s 
Pediatrician’s office to make an appointment or ask for these immunizations at 
your child's next physical exam.   Many Pediatricians’ offices do make 
“immunization only” appointments. 

Thank you,  

Dianne Flaherty 
 


